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APD NEWS RELEASE:  

APD FILE #  17-50737 RELEASE    # 1 

DATE OF RELEASE: November 23, 2017 
  

Incident:  Pedestrian Struck on Marshall Road near Cherry Street 

 

Abbotsford – November 23, 2017 

 
On Thursday, November 23, 2017, at 7:03 am, the Abbotsford Police Department was 
called to a report of a collision on Marshall Road near Cherry Street where a vehicle 
struck a pedestrian.  The driver of the brown Nissan Sentra was headed Westbound on 
Marshall Road in the curb lane when the vehicle collided with a male pedestrian 
apparently crossing Marshall Road mid-block near Cherry Street.  The male pedestrian, 
believed to be in his 50’s, has been taken to hospital with very serious injuries.  The 
driver of the Nissan remained on scene and is cooperating with the ongoing APD 
investigation.   
 
Traffic diversions are in effect in the area as APD Patrol Officers and Collision 
Reconstructionists continue their work. 
                                                                  
Anyone who witnessed this serious collision should contact the APD at 604-859-5225 or 
text us at 222973 (abbypd). 
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